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The golf course is private property and should not be used for recreation, exercise, pet walking
or any other activity other than golfing authorized by the pro-shop. Every cart path is on golf
course property. Of course the reverse is also true, golfers are not to trespass on a
homeowners' private property at any time. Report any infractions of this rule to the pro-shop
419-353-2582 and be sure to note and report the cart number if available. Also, report any
damage done to your property by a golfer as soon as possible.

      

All vacant lots are private property and should be regarded as such. The vacant lots should not
be used for recreation, exercise, pet walking or any other activity unless authorized by the lot
owner. Please remind the landscapers & contractors you hire not to dump yard debris and
waste in the vacant lots and open spaces.

  

Curb side carts (trash receptacles & recycling carts) are not to be stored outside. They may be
placed curb side on the eve of trash day only. The same rule applies for heavy trash pick-up.

  

According to City ordinance, property owners have 24 hours after a snow storm to remove snow
from sidewalks. For more information call the City of Bowling Green Public Works Division
419-354-6227.

  

From time to time vehicles have been parked across the sidewalk blocking pedestrian traffic.
This seems to happen when the driveway isn't large enough for all the vehicles parked on it, or
to allow room for one vehicle to pass the other when going to or from the garage. In either case
it not only is an inconvenience for walkers, but it's also against city parking regulations. So
please take care to avoid interfering with pedestrian traffic when you or your guests park in your
driveway.

  

If you would like to add your name and address to our email list, please send it to, Secretary
and property manager, Karen Johnson, srpropertymanager@dacor.net .

  

It is our policy to not share these addresses with third parties or with other members of the
Association, except as required by law.
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Finally, we thank all of you who continue to show your pride in your homes and our community.
Visitors continually make favorable comments about the architecture, landscaping and general
maintenance of our subdivision. It takes everyone's effort to keep Stone Ridge as the premier
and most valuable subdivision in Bowling Green, and we thank you for that.
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